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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - (East Haven, Connecticut) 

Date: January 19, 2022 

 

Official Release  

Office of the Mayor of East Haven 
 

Re: East Haven Town Hall – OPENS TO THE PUBLIC ON JANUARY 24th   

 

The East Haven Town Hall will reopen to the public starting on Monday, January 24, 

2022.  However, due to the continued concerns regarding COVID-19, we do request the 

public’s cooperation by only visiting Town Hall when absolutely necessary, and when 

possible , conduct routine business with the Town via email, via the available on-line 

options through the town’s website, through the mail, or by telephone..  

 

The administration, along with East Shore Health District, continues to monitor and 

evaluate the situation in our community, and the surroundings area.  

 

All people who enter the Town Hall MUST wear a mask/ face covering at all times. 

Kindly also maintain social distancing guidelines, and adhere to signage in the building.  

 

Anyone who is not feeling well, or experiencing the symptoms of COVID-19, should not 

enter the building. Please contact the department by phone to conduct business. 

 

 

Mayor Joseph A. Carfora 

https://www.madisonct.org/

